
SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED FY 2014-15 WARREN COUNTY BUDGET 

AND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Pursuant to NC General Statute 159-12, notice is hereby given that the Warren County Budget 

Estimate for FY 2014-15 has been submitted by the County Manager to the Warren County 

Board of Commissioners.  A Public Hearing on the proposed budget for FY 2014-15 will be held 

in the Warren County Armory Civic Center, 501 US Hwy 158 Business East, Warrenton, NC 

27589 on Wednesday, June 18, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  The public is reminded that the budget is 

proposed by the County Manager, and as such, may change following final actions of the Board 

of County Commissioners which may also include changes in the proposed tax rate. 

 

At the time of the Public Hearing, all interested citizens shall have the right and reasonable 

opportunity to provide either written and/or oral comments concerning the proposed budget and 

to ask questions regarding the entire budget, or any component thereof.  The proposed budget 

totals $30,478,263 and the proposed tax rate is $.66/$100 property valuation.  The County 

Manager’s Budget Message and proposed budget are available for public inspection in the 

Warren County Memorial Library, 119 S. Front St., Warrenton, NC:  Monday through Thursday 

- 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.; Friday - 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.; and Saturday - 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

or on Warren County’s official Web Site at:   

 

http://www.warrencountync.com/onLineForms.aspx 

 

Adoption of the FY 2014-15 Budget Ordinance will be considered during a Special Meeting of 

the Warren County Board of Commissioners to be held at the Warren County Armory Civic 

Center, Wednesday, June 25, 2014 at 7:00 pm. 

 

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend these meetings. 

 

 

               Bertadean W. Baker, Chairman 

           Warren County Board of Commissioners 
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